
 

 
 
July 13, 2020  
 
Notice to Residents and Businesses: 
 
The Township Office will now be open by appointment only. We will continue to assist and 
answer queries by phone and email, whenever possible. 
 
If you would like to schedule an appointment, please contact the office at 519-769-2010. 
 
Upon entry to the office for your appointment, you will be required to complete a health check 
and sanitize your hands. We have set up the office to accommodate all social distancing 
requirements. 
 
At this time, we are encouraging Residents and Businesses to continue paying their bills by the 
following methods: 
 

 Through your bank's online banking.  

 

 By dropping a cheque off in our Township's Mail Slot on the exterior of the building. 

 

 By calling - we are currently accepting Credit Cards for payments over the phone, with 
the 2% surcharge waived.  

 


